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          Ref:  Admission/Septwel/GG/LH 

          Friday 3rd September 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome back to School 

 

I write with further information to our opening on Monday 6th September 2021 to all pupils.  As you 

are aware our day starts at 9.00am with doors opening at 8.45am, children should not be on site before 

this time.  The school day ends for all pupils at 3.30pm.  As we expect large numbers of parents to be 

on site at these times, we would encourage parents to follow the one way system that was introduced 

last year to enable the flow of traffic around the school site.   
 

If your child has PE on a certain day, they may come to school in their PE kit.  Please ensure this is a 

school PE kit showing the school Logo and not sporting attire with design logos’s etc.  The following 

year groups have PE on the following days:- 

 
Reception  -  Wednesday 

Year 1  -  Thursday 

Year 2  -  Monday 

Year 3  -  Thursday 

Year 4  -  Tuesday 
Year 5   -  Friday 

Year 6  -  Wednesday 

 

Children may continue to bring drinks bottles into school, please ensure that only water is in bottles 

and we discourage plastic disposable bottles.   
 

School entrances and exits:-  Year 5 and Year 6 should use the entrance by the Pirate ship.  This is to 

enter school in the morning and leave school at the end of the day.   

 

Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 children enter and exit school via the main school playground.  Mr Harris’ 
class however, leave school at the end of the day by the Pirate ship. 

 

Year 1 enter and leave school via the door adjacent to the gym equipment on route to the main 

playground. 
 

Reception children will enter school via the main school playground with exception to Miss Amos’ 

class whose entry and exit door is located next to the gym equipment.  Please note signs will be above 

school doors to make this visible to parents from Monday 6th September 2021. 
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Childcare is available to all families between 7.30am – 8.45am and 3.30pm – 6.00pm see school 

website for prices.  Please use the entrance via the Pirate ship for access for childcare and book your 

places via the school office.  A mini bus service also operates before and after school to collect and 

drop off children to their homes, prices again on the school website. 
 

Uniform – Please ensure all children are in full correct uniform, trainers and boots are not part of our 

school uniform.  All sweatshirts and cardigans must have the School Logo.  All uniform including 

coats must be clearly labelled.   

 
Reading books must be brought into school daily using children’s reading bags which were given to all 

pupils last year. 

 

If you would like a lateral flow test kit please collect from the school office. 

 
We look forward to welcoming your children into school on Monday 6th September 2021. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Mr G Gentle 

Headteacher. 
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